lvy Lane,
Alsager,
Stoke-on-Trent
ST7 2RQ

Tel: 01270 685136
E-mail: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Lise Houldsworth

21% June 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

During this half term, our year 6 children have been working on an Enterprise project as part of
their transition work for the high school.

They have worked collaboratively to design, produce and market a variety of items. On
Wednesday 22" June at 3:30 pm, we will be setting up stalls in the hall after school and there will

be an opportunity for you and your children to take a look at their products and maybe purchase a
few!

We would greatly appreciate your support at this event. All monies raised will be given to the
children’s chosen charity and most items for sale will range between 50p and £1.

We look forward to seeing you next week.
Thank you for your support,

Mrs Tomkinson and Year 6
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